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The Shot Heard Round NY
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Earlier this month at the Tonawanda Sportsmen’s Club, Senator George Maziarz had the honor
of joining fellow patriots at a "Shot Heard Round NY" event to protest the NY-SAFE Act. It was
a great time for a great and important cause - raising awareness about protecting our 2nd
Amendment rights.



